
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: 26th June, 2021 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
Dalal Street, Phiroze Ieejeebhoy Towers, 
Mumbai — 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Newspaper Publication – Intimating the Shareholders about 101st Annual General 
Meeting being held through Video Conferencing. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we enclose the copies of newspaper advertisement published in the issue 
of 26th June, 2021 in Free Press Journal (English) and Navshakti (Marathi) in compliance with 
Ministry of Corporate Affairs Circular dated 13th January, 2021, intimating the 101st Annual 
General Meeting will be held on Friday, 30th July, 2021 at 3.00 pm IST through Video 
Conferencing / Other Audio Visual Means, the availability of the Notice on the Company’s 
and Stock Exchange’s website, details of e-voting and instructions for registering 
Shareholder’s email address. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Walchand PeopleFirst Limited 
 
 
 
 
Kajal Sudani 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: ACS 45271 
 
Encl: a/a 
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